
 

 

    
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2025 

To mark this important occasion, we hosted our Annual 
Awareness Walk, and it was a great success. 
The day was filled with laughter, bright smiles, and joyful 
hearts as we joined together to raise awareness about cleft 
lip and palates. 

In June, a group of sixteen took part in our Ladies Hiking 
Adventure at the coast, and it was an unforgettable 
experience. 
The adventure was not only filled with laughter and memorable 
moments, but it also played a meaningful role in raising 
awareness about our foundation and generating funds for the 
Foundation children. 
With the generous support of Travel Uncharted, we explored 
the beautiful Swakop River and the breathtaking landscapes of 
Sandwich Harbour. It was a truly inspiring journey shared with 
a remarkable group of women, united by purpose and 
compassion. 

 

 

Our Gala Dinner was a truly memorable evening, bringing together friends, 
partners, and supporters in celebration of 20 years of Nampharm Foundation. 
The event was a resounding success, filled with joy, purpose, and meaningful 

connections. After many months of planning, it was wonderful to see everything 
come together so beautifully. We are deeply grateful to everyone who joined us 

and helped to make this 20-year milestone such a special celebration. 



 

 

 

Thank you to our partners for your continued support. 
 

To donate please use GivenGain or PayToday or visit our website for more details. 
 
 

www.givengain.com/cause/nampharm-foundation-116295  
www.nampharmfoundation.org.na 

 
For Sponsorships, please contact us. 

We are very excited to 
announce that IVL 
Foundation, Alexforbes 
and Old Mutual have 
come on board as 
partners of our 
foundation. 
We are truly grateful for 
your support and the 
trust you have placed in 
us. We look forward to a 
meaningful partnership 
and the impact we will 
create together. 

A sincere thank you goes out to the following individuals who generously donated to our 
foundation. 

• Dr. Georg Judmann 
• Dynamic Vitality 

We are proud to welcome 
Alulah Gold as a partner 
in our mission. Their 
generous sponsorship of 
special juice boxes for 
children undergoing 
palate repair surgeries 
are deeply appreciated. 
This added nutritional 
support is essential 
during the recovery 
period, and we are truly 
grateful for Alulah Gold’s 
commitment to the well-
being of our little ones. 

http://www.givengain.com/cause/nampharm-foundation-116295
http://www.nampharmfoundation.org.na/

